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What Work is Taking Place? 
In early-January 2024, crews at Eglinton Station will be performing sidewalk restoration works at 
multiple locations on Eglinton Avenue and Yonge Street. To facilitate this work safely, periodic lane 
reductions and sidewalk closures will be in place on Eglinton Avenue and Yonge Street. One lane 
of traffic in each direction will be maintained at all times. Temporary pedestrian rerouting will be in 
effect in areas where crews are performing restoration works. Ramps will be installed in the 
immediate area where work is taking place to maintain access to properties at all times. This work 
is expected to take on Monday – Friday on a 24-hour basis until approximately late-January 2024. 
Upon completion of this work, short term lane reductions may be required to facilitate special 
activities. 
 
What to Expect 
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Traffic barrels and fencing will be in place to delineate pedestrians from the work zones and traffic. 
Temporary pedestrian rerouting will be implemented. Overnight noise from construction activity 
including concrete breaking and truck staging can be expected. Periodic use of a hydro-vacuum 
truck will be required to facilitate certain works. Access to properties will be maintained at all times. 
Expect delays while travelling through the intersection. 

 

HOURS OF WORK 
• In early-January 2024, and ongoing until approximately late-January 2024. 
• Work is expected to take on Monday – Friday on a 24-hour basis.  
• Work may be rescheduled due to inclement weather or unforeseen circumstances. 
• Work may be longer or shorter than expected. 
 
TRAFFIC DETAILS 

• Periodic lane reductions will be in place on Eglinton Avenue and Yonge Street. 
• One lane of traffic in each direction will be maintained at all times on Eglinton Avenue and Yonge 

Street. 
 
PEDESTRIAN DETAILS 
• Periodic sidewalk closures will be in place on Eglinton Avenue and Yonge Street. 
• Temporary pedestrian rerouting will be in effect in areas where crews are performing restoration 

works. 
• Ramps will be installed in the immediate area where work is taking place to maintain access to 

properties at all times. 
• Advanced signage will be in place to help direct pedestrians. 

 
TRANSIT INFORMATION 
• Access to TTC will be maintained at all times. 
• Please visit www.ttc.ca for more information.

 
 
 


